
 

 

Memo 
To: All Residents of Moorings Park Institute 

From: Katy Kurili, Chief Operating Officer 

Cc: File 

Date: August 12, 2025 

Subject: Tropical Storm Erin 

 

Moorings Park is closely monitoring Tropical Storm Erin. As of 11:00 a.m., the Tuesday update from 

the National Hurricane Center showed Tropical Storm Erin is moving quickly towards the west at nearly 

23 mph, and this general motion will persist through early Thursday. From that point, Erin is forecasted 

to strengthen into our first Hurricane of the 2025 Atlantic Hurricane Season and continue developing 

into a potential Category 3 major hurricane this weekend.  

Currently, there are no watches or warnings in effect for Collier County, and early models indicate a 

northern trajectory; however, we will continue to closely monitor the storm, and additional updates will 

be provided as needed. This is a good opportunity to review your own hurricane preparations to ensure 

you have recommended supplies on hand. 

Your safety is our top priority. 

 

 


